\ \ Seattle Office of
I Inspector General

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director

CcC: Kirsten Arrowood, OPA Investigations Supervisor

From: Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist
Date: October 28, 2022

Re: OIG Expedited Investigation Certification for 20220PA-0295

OIG EXP INV Certification Memo

OIG has reviewed the expedited investigation request for case 20220PA-0295. The investigation into
allegations related to SPD policies 8.200-1 Use of Force: When Authorized and 5.001-7 Employees
Engaged in Department-Related Activities Will Identify Themselves When Requested are certified as
thorough, timely, and objective. All other allegations should proceed to a full investigation.

Respectfully,

Taugtor Jchonch

Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist






